
Dear Parents, 

We hope you have all had a lovely week.  The pupils are 

very excited about our Christmas 

Fair later on today.  Thank you 

very much for your donations.   It 

promises to be a great night! 

 

 

Christingle Service 

You are all warmly invited to the Christingle service at 

St Oswald’s church on Sunday 2nd December from 10:30 

am to 11:30 am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 

Reception Nativity - Friday 7th December 9am 

Y1/2 Nativity - Tuesday 11th December 2pm/6pm 

Whole school theatre trip - Wednesday 12th December 

Year 6 Class Assembly - Friday 14th December 3pm 

Christmas Jumper Day - Friday 14th December 

EYFS/KS1 Christmas Party - Monday 17th December 

Y3/4 Christmas Party - Tuesday 18th December 

Y5 Stay and Make - Tuesday 18th December  

Y5/6 Christmas Party - Wednesday 19th December 

Carol Service - Thursday 20th December  

 

Barnabus 

We are collected clothing for Barnabus, which supports 

homeless people in Manchester.  If you have any clothing 

which you would like to donate please bring in the school 

office and Mrs Pulle will collect.  Thank you! 

Smartie Tube Collection 

Thank you for filling your Smartie tubes . The total 

raised was £536.41 and the breakdown as follows.  

Reception - £95.20 

Year 1 - £81.50 

Year 2- £47.35 

Year 3- £136.95 

Year 4- £45 

Year 5 - £58.69 

Year 6 - £71.72  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

 Friday 30th November 2018 


